
 

 

Parents of 5th Grade Students 

This past Wednesday, the counselors talked to the 5th grade students about 

choosing specials’ classes for next school year.  Students were given a yellow form 

and were asked to make their selection, get the form signed by a parent/guardian 

and return it to school.  The form is due to the main office by Friday, March 11th.  

If you have not signed the form, please ask your child about this. 

If your child chose band, they did not receive a form on Wednesday, as the band 

director collected and turned those forms into the office already.   

If your child originally chose band and would like to switch to the rotation (art, 

PLTW, Computers and PE), please contact your child’s guidance counselor as soon 

as possible.  As a reminder, if a child chooses band or choir, the expectation is 

that they remain in the class for the entire year.  Students who choose band or 

choir, will also receive PE/computers as their other elective. 

Guidance counselors are as follows: 

         Mrs. Churilla (last names  from A-Jone)    echurill@lcscmail.com 

         Ms. Vail (last names from Jonef-Sens)      svail@lcscmail.com 

         Mrs. Karen Bowman (last names Sent-Z)  Kboman@lcscmail.com 

 

Thank you.  If you have questions, please feel free to contact your child’s guidance 

counselor or an administrator. 

 

Mr. Graber 
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